
From: Town of Dummer [townofdummer@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 12:21 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Declaratory Ruling: Statement by Dummer Board of Selectmen 

Dear Ms. Monroe:  
 
 

“WE, AS A BOARD, MAY NOT BE DIRECTLY IMPACTED IN THE SAME MANNER AS 
OTHER MUNICIPALITIES BY THE NORTHERN PASS PROJECT, BUT WE WOULD 
LIKE TO JOIN IN STANDING UP FOR ALL MUNICIPALITIES' ABILITY TO 
IMPLEMENT HOME RULE AND TO MAINTAIN CONTROL OF THEIR MUNICIPAL 
ROADWAYS.” 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Ruediger, Selectperson 
Co-Emergency Management Director 
Administrative Assist. (Interim) 
Town of Dummer 
75 Hill Road 
Dummer, NH  03588 
  
Tel:  603-449-2006 
Fax:  603-449-2315 
  
Email: townofdummer@gmail.com  Towns Website:  www.dummernh.org 
 
Confidentiality Warning: This e-mail may contain information intended only for the use of the 
individual or company named above. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
immediately notify me by return e-mail. Thank you 
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